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Output 2.1 

Question No. 41 

Senator Stott-Despoja asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2005: 

A submission was made in June this year to the Director of National Crime Prevention by 
Mr Leigh Garrett on behalf of the Australian Crime Prevention Council for the establishment of a 
National Centre for Crime Prevention Training and Support. Can the Department explain why the 
Australian Crime Prevention Council has not received any acknowledgement of this submission? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

A submission dated 29 June 2005 was received and my Department has replied to the Australian 
Crime Prevention Council in August 2005 in respect of that submission.    
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